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TOWN COUNCIL SPECIAL CALLED MEETING

Town Council Chambers
Tuesday, August 19, 2025, 1:30 p.m.

AGENDA

Call to Order, Invocation, Pledge of Allegiance
Discussion Items

1. Northwood Culvert Project Bid Consideration

Adjournment



Town of Taylorsville
Northwood Circle Culvert Replacement Project
Alexander County, North Carolina

Bid Tabulation

Country Boy Chad Sigmon

Line Landscaping, Inc. Construction, LLC
Item Description Quantity Unit  Statesville, NC Hickory, NC
I Removal of Existing Culvert 1LS $9.000.00 $5.000.00
2 Temporary Stream Bypass 1LS $23,500.00 $3,000.00
3. Erosion Control 1LS $4,975.00 $7,000.00
4. RipRap 100 TN $95.00 $90.00
5. Grading (Including Undercutting) 1LS $55,155.00 $7.000.00
6. Removal and Replacement of Existing 6" Water Main 110 LF $0.01 $150.00
7. Culvert Pipe - 72" CMP 60 LF $725.54 $2,060.00
8. Washed Stone Foundation for Pipe 50 TN $55.00 $80.00
O ABC Stone 100 TN $65.00 $50.00
10.  Aphalt Paving (3" $9.5C)* 30 TN $300.00 $300.00
11.  Slope Matting 300 SY $3.50 $10.00
12.  Seeding 1LS $2.500.00 $1.500.00
13.  Traffic Control 1LS $3.500.00 $500.00
14.  Bonds & Mobilization (max 3% of subtotal bid) 1LS $4.,500.00 $6.000.00
$175,463.50 $200,100.00

I, Todd J. Poteet, PE, do hereby certify that this is a true and correct
canvass of bids received by the Town of Taylorville for the Northwood
Circle Culvert Replacement Project on Thursday, August 14, 2025 at

2:00 PM.
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w E S l 405 South Sterling Street, Morganton, NC 28655

828 433 5661 / fax 828 433 5662 / info@west-consultants.com
CONSULTANTS /u.c : ‘

August 14, 2025

Nathan Hester, Town Manager
Town of Taylorsville

67 Main Avenue Drive
Taylorsville, NC 28681

RE: Bid Results
Northwood Culvert Replacement Project
Dear Mr. Hester:

On Thursday August 14, 2025, at 2:00 PM, bids were received for the above referenced project. A
copy of the bid tabulation is enclosed for your review.

The lowest bid submitted is from Country Boy Landscaping, Inc. of Statesville, North Carolina in the
amount of $175,463.50. The low bid and accompanying documentation were reviewed and found to
be complete. Therefore, we recommend awarding the contract to Country Boy Landscaping, Inc. for
the amount of $175,463.50.
If you have any questions concerning the above, please let me know.
Sincerely,
WEST CONSULTANTS, PLLC

ot lef. PutA
Todd J. Poteet, P.E.
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